
Term  TWO      Week  One 6 May 2022 

Uniform/ Stationary Shop hours: (8.30am-9.30am)  

WELCOME TO TERM 2 

Tena koutou, tena koutou, tena koutou katoa 

The Board, Leadership Team and Staff are very excited to have most of our students back in their classrooms.     

We have been very pleased with the positive attitudes being displayed by the students, especially those who 

missed most of term 1 due to COVID-19.  Thank you to the 280 students that have returned this week.  And a  

special thanks to the parents and caregivers for encouraging your child to re-engage with their learning this term.  

The Leadership Team and Classroom Teachers will be focused on getting the remaining 50 student back to school 

over the next week.   

We are very excited that have our soccer and rugby teams training in preparation for their upcoming South West 

Zone tournaments.  

There are a lot of additional programmes getting underway and we will be sharing them with you next week. 

Have a fantastic weekend. 

Term 2 Community Zoom Hui 

Tuesday Evenings 

7:00pm - 8:00pm 

24 May  Connections Evening with Class Teachers 

7 June Well-being 

21 June Understanding Student Achievement & School Report  
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Tuck Shop Hot Food Orders 
8.15am - 8.45am in the hall 

 
Make an order to avoid  

the long line each break. 
 

$20 dollars or less cash is  
accepted at the tuckshop. 

 

Uniform and Stationery 

Shop Hours 

8.30am—9.30am  

School Days 

In the hall. 

 
Bell Times 

 
 

8.45am - Start of day &  

Admin time 

8.55am - Block 1 

9.55am - Break 1 

10.35am - Block 2 

11.30am - Block 3 

12.25pm - Break 2 

1.05pm - Block 4 

2.00pm - Block 5 

2.55pm - Admin. time 

3.00pm - End of day 

REMINDERS:  

• Please have your child at school by 8.30am wearing a mask. 

• School begins at 8.45am and finishes at 3.00pm daily.  

• Please drop off and pick your child up at the front gate or along Luke 

Street. 

• Please do not enter the school grounds unless you are needing to 

come to the office.  

• If you walk onto the school grounds, you need to be fully masked and 

scan in or sign the register at the office entrance way.  

• If your Year 8 child has a school device, they need to bring it back for 

their learning at school.  Broken devices also needs to be returned 

back to school. 

• If your child is unwell, please notify the office immediately. 

TERM 2 BOARD MEETINGS 

Tuesday 17 May 2022   

5:30pm –7:30pm 

Tuesday 28 June 2022  

5:30pm - 7:30pm 

BOARD MEMBERS WANTED 

If you are interested in being a board member,              

and thinking about standing at the upcoming September  

triennial   elections, please contact the Principal. 

PROJECT WY 2022 

Thank you to all the parents/caregivers and families that attended the PROJECT WY 

programme meeting for our identified young leaders on Wednesday evening.  

Essendon (Project Wy Director) and myself enjoyed meeting you and sharin the 

programmes plan with you.   

Tomorrow’s first training will be held at Mission Bay.  Meet at the playground 

beside the car park at 6.50am.  

Reminders: 

• Make sure you have logged in to the PROJECT WY Facebook page 

• Wear suitable clothing for fitness and good walking/running shoes 

• Bring a drink bottle 


